
Affirmative Action Minutes 09/13/2000
The Affirmative Action Advisory Committee met on
Wednesday, September 13, 2000 @ 7:30 P.M.
In the Second Floor Conference Room of the Town Hall Annex.

Present: Adrienne McClure (Chair), Franz Browne, Elaine Maclachlan, Howard Winkler, and John Dunlap
Also Present:   Chris Ryan
Absent: Barbara Boltz, Jack Jones, and Augusta Haydock

Meeting Minutes                  So voted

Renovations: Mr. Dunlap reported that minority participation at the Bishop is 17% and the Hardy 34%.  He also reported 
that female participation at the Bishop is 0% and the Hardy is 0%. 

Mr. Winkler expressed his strong objection to the absence of any female participation.  The Committee voted to have Mr. 
Dunlap send a letter to the Permanent Town Building Committee (PTBC).  The Committee voted to request that the PTBC 
send a letter to the Contractor for the Hardy Elementary School Project.  Mr. Winkler noted that the last time the PTBC sent 
a letter to the general contractor no response was ever received.  The committee discussed the possibility of attending a 
meeting of the PTBC.  

Hiring Updates: Mr. Dunlap reviewed the hiring activities within the Town.   He also informed the committee about the 
ongoing final stages of the Town Manager search.

The Committee adjourned.
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